
 

 

Year 3 and 4 – Spring Term Topic 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As part of our new topic learning after Christmas, in Years 3 and 4 we will be having our very 

own Sewing Bee!  The children will plan and carry out a t-shirt transformation. In order for 

them to do this we would be grateful if you could provide them with a completely plain, cotton, 

washed white t-shirt before Friday the 10th January 2020.   

They will be cutting, painting, dyeing, sewing, adding fabric and embellishments and then 

wearing their final design in a fashion parade. 

Please ensure all t-shirts are clearly named, with indelible pen on the label, as these will be 

washed after the dyeing process.  

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

We thank you for your support.  

Aidan Richards  

Lower Key Stage 2 Phase Leader  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjNieKGy7LmAhURlxQKHYyXDHcQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https://www.latchfordvillagewindows.co.uk/19th-december-2019-merry-christmas-and-a-happy-new-year/&psig=AOvVaw2m-DuVFEHnLOFdfhjqAYDu&ust=1576324937558838

